Dear Families,

As you are aware our topic this term is "Julia Donaldson" and this week we have been learning all about the story of "Tiddler".

The activities have included a board game to help Tiddler get home, decorating fish and creating an underwater scene using lots of different materials. The writing activity this week has been to write some of the tales Tiddler told for being late to school. We have seen some wonderful pieces of writing this week!

In phonics, we have been revisiting our learnt sounds and they have been reading some books. We are seeing great progress in their writing and their reading.

In maths sessions, we have looked at finding one more and one less than a group of objects. The children have worked really hard in maths this week and are really beginning to grasp the concept of one more and one less.

For home learning this week, please have a go at the counting sheet on the next page. We have been practising the numbers as morning work this week, so if your child is able, please let them write their numbers themselves.

Next week we will focus on the story of SuperWorm! As always, keep going with the tricky words, the children are benefitting so much in their reading!

Many thanks,

The Reception Team